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Community Relations

Visits to the Schools

The Board of Education and the Staff of the School District welcome members of the community
and other interested persons to visit the schools. All visitors are required to report to the office,
register and obtain a visitor’s pass. In all cases, visitation will be limited to educational purposes.

Students, visiting relatives or friends are, for the most part, discouraged from spending a day at the
school.

Any animal or pet should be cleared with the Principal before being brought into a classroom.

Although Board of Education members are encouraged to visit schools independently, they have
authority only in regularly called meetings of the Board of Education, or when delegated specific
tasks by specific Board of Education action.
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